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MEC MCHUNU SADDENED BY THE DEATH OF EIGHTH LEARNER FROM IMBALI 

BAKKIE ACCIDENT 
 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Willies Mchunu, 
has expressed his sadness on hearing of the passing of 11-year-old Nonzuzo Zuma, who was 
critically injured in the Imbali bakkie accident that had already claimed the lives of seven 

learners last month. 
 

“I am saddened by the passing on Nonzuzo.  Her death takes the toll to eight 
learners who lost their precious lives in the horrific accident that took place last 
month.  We would look to express our deepest condolences to the Zuma family.  As 

government, we would continue to spare no effort to ensure that we improve safety 
on our roads, including the transportation of learners to school,” said Mchunu. 

 
 
Ends. 

 
Media contacts:  
Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462/ 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
Nathi Sukazi: 0810180518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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